Kendall Sawyer

From: Bernie Album

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 11:33 AM

To: -- City Council

Cc: Eichstaedt, Ken; Benedetti-Petnic, Gina; Kelly Bond; Jerry Wilkinson; Flynn, Peggy; Marja Tarr; Pamela Asselmeier;
Pete Gang

Subject: Iron Lithium Batteries e-bikes and more

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Petaluma City Council members and City Staff

There currently is much misinformation and fear being published in the media about e-bikes and
other vehicles using lon Lithium batteries. Click on this link to read a recent article published in
"StreetBlog", a mass transit publication: The Truth About lon Lithium Batteries

https://usa.streetsblog.org/2023/03/20/three-things-to-know-about-the-national-lithium-ion-battery-fire-

epidemic/

Supporting the use of alternate sources of power is in our interest for slowing climate change.
Bernie Album

- Creekview Circle

Petaluma CA 94954





